
On-line Ordering with Qkr! 

Uniform Shop orders can be placed and paid for on-line via Qkr! by Mastercard. 

New students should contact us at killara.uniform@gmail.com to request a booking for a uniform 
fitting but for all current students, orders for uniform items can now be placed via Qkr! for 
collection from the Uniform Shop. 

Qkr! (pronounced 'quicker') is a secure mobile application run by MasterCard and the Commonwealth 
Bank. This easy-to-use application for iPhones/iPads and android smartphones makes purchasing 
through the KHS Uniform Shop a breeze. 

Qkr! allows for fast and easy payments (AMEX not accepted) and provides you with a mechanism 
to pay for (and collect) uniform items without your child carrying large amounts of cash. 
There is no fee for parents to use this method of payment, nor do you need to load funds in 
advance. See instructions below: 

1. Go to Application Store on your iPhone or Google Play on your Android.

2. Search for Qkr! by MasterCard.

3. Download your free Application.

4. Open the application and allow for location services to be on.

5. Follow the registration instructions.

6. Killara High School will come up on the site or search for our school.

7. Register the relevant student on the application.

You are now ready to place an order. 

Please read the following important information re: Cut-off times and collection of on-line orders 

- When you send through an on-line order on a Monday or Thursday, the cut-off

time for next day collection is 10:00pm.

- We will fill all orders received by 10:00pm the night prior for collection on the next
day's opening hours (Tuesday 8:00am to 10:30am and Friday 11:30am to 2:00pm,
school terms only).

- Collection of all orders is from the Uniform Shop and only during our opening hours.

(On Tuesdays, students may come to collect online orders before school. On Fridays, they

may collect online orders during Recess and Lunch periods).

- When collecting online orders, students MUST present a screenshot of the Qkr! Reference
Number (or a printed hard copy of the order). In the absence of the Qkr! Receipt, students
may provide their student ID.

- We will NOT send a notification to your student that your order is ready for
collection (i.e., collection slips will no longer be sent to students, so please remind
them to collect the order).

The KHS Uniform Shop is no longer able to accept credit card payments over the phone 
 or provide credit card refunds over the phone.  

For more information regarding cancelled orders and refunds, please refer to  
the Cancelled orders, Exchanges and Refunds link on the Uniform webpage. 
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